Dear Fifth Grade Families,

In an effort to recognize the different economic situations of our students and
families, the only supplies requested for every student at Eureka for the
upcoming school year will be a backpack and headphones for use with laptop
computers.

If you would like to make a classroom donation of commonly used items, please
consider the following:

e Kleenex
e Clorox Wipes
e Zip Lock Baggies (gallon or quart)

Optional items that are allowed for students’ personal use are:

e Markers/Crayons/Colored Pencils
Highlighters

Dry Erase Markers

Scissors

Two-Pocket Folders with tabs
Notebooks/Lined Paper
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Looking forward to a great school year! o SC"OO[ %

Sincerely,

Mrs. Eryn McDonald




